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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Road safety walk Wednesday 19th July 2023. 
 
Every child has the right to make safe and healthy journeys where they live. As a school, we 
strongly believe in this so we have decided that we will take part in a road safety walk in order to 
give children a practical experience on Wednesday 19th July in the afternoon.  
 
As a school, we will hold an assembly where Sam Turner, from Sustrans will come into school 
and deliver the importance of road safety to children. Children will have the opportunity to learn 
facts in order to keep themselves safe when they are riding their bikes, scooters or just walking 
near roads. We will then walk around Ship Street, together, where children will be encouraged to 
discuss road safety as they are experiencing it. Sam has worked with children at our school doing 
bike safety, scooter safety, and environmental sessions, so the children know and respond to her 
extremely well.  
 
All children will be expected to join in with our whole school walk. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact me via apemberton@wpat.uk 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Pemberton. 
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